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Docket No. 50-346

License No. NPF-3

Serial No. 1-438

June 6, 1984

Mr. James G. Keppler, Director
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:

This is in response to your letter dated April 25,

"e EDISON

1984 (Log No. 1-957),

concerning Toledo Edison's response to Inspection Report No. 50-346/84-03

(DRMSP) , dated March 15, 1984 (Serial No. 1-420).

The attached contains Toledo Edison's response for the Davis-Besse

Nuclear Power Station Unit # 1.

Very truly yours,
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cc: NRC Davis-Besse Resident Inspector - w/c enclosure.

AL A REE ORI TN
HnewthortZET aIsCIoSore Ty ersrbyect

tore v TIIe NS 1S,

WHEN SEPARATED FROM ENCLOSURES, HANDLE THIS

DOCUMENT AS DECONTROLLED
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THE TOLEDO EDISON COMPANY
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EDISON PLAZA

300 MADISON AVENUE
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TOLEDO, OHIO 43652




